
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (June 16, 2022) – Riders taking Pittsburgh 
Regional Transit on Saturday are encouraged to allow for additional travel 
time as detours for several events related to the Juneteenth holiday are 
expected to create delays in Downtown Pittsburgh and adjacent 
neighborhoods. 
 
A complete list of detoured routes is available at 
www.portauthority.org/detours/ 
 
PRT will operate regular service schedules and maintain normal Customer 
Service hours throughout the weekend. Customer Service representatives 
will be available 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. The Downtown Service Center is 
closed on Sundays. 
 
PRT service will also operate regular weekday service schedules on 
Monday, June 20. Customer Service representatives will be available 
regular weekday hours, 6 a.m. to 7 p.m., and the Downtown Service Center 
will be open regular weekday hours, 7:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
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